
 

  
 

Office of the Attorney General  

P.O. Box 580 | Okmulgee, OK 74447 

T (918) 295-9720 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
Date:  30 July, 2024 

 

To:  All MCN Employees 

 
From:  The Office of the Attorney General 

 

Re:  Office Closure 

 

The office of the Attorney General will be closed Friday, August 2nd, 2024, for 
attorney and staff training.  All calls will be answered when the training completes 

at 4:00pm.   

 

Mvto, 

 
 

 

Geri 

 

 
 

Cc:  David Hill, Principal Chief 

 Del Beaver, Second Chief 

 Jeff Fife, Chief of Staff 

 Shane Holuby, Tribal Administrator 
 Roger Wiley, District Court Chief Judge 

 Cynthia Freeman, Court Clerk 

 Richard Phillips, Lighthorse Chief of Police 

 Carmen Tecumseh-Williams, Secretary of Community & Human Svcs 
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